
 
 

BELL CANADA CRAFT & SERVICES BULLETIN – April 25, 2019 
 

 
TO: ALL LOCALS WITH BELL CRAFT & SERVICES MEMBERS 
 
  
 

Members 
 
The Bargaining Committee will be meeting with the Company tomorrow in 
Ottawa in regards to the announced layoffs at Bell Craft & Services.  There have 
been discussions between the Union and the Company this week and this 
meeting is being held to work on a possible solution for our members. At this 
time, we are letting you know that the deadline to submit your paperwork to the 
Company will be suspended indefinitely until we have something further to 
report.  The Company will be communicating with the members affected today 
with further details on this.  
 
We appreciate your patience and solidarity at this time.  
  
 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
    
Drew Wickens      Alain Paradis 
Jeff Brohman      Alain Sevigny 
Ray Mortimer      Claude Brazeau 

Maureen Dawson       Alain Portelance  
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